
 

 

 

 

CL/TD/ArtEx 

Monday 4th December 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Art Exhibition Year 1 – Year 6 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to an exhibition of the wonderful work produced by 

pupils during our recent Art Week. 

The school hall will be open from 3:00pm on Thursday 7th December and you 

will have the opportunity to view your child’s work and purchase a framed copy 

of it for £3. Additional copies are available upon request. 

The pupils in Foundation Stage will be hosting their own exhibition and you will 

receive a separate letter regarding this. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Lynch 

Headteacher 

 

 


